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Mr. H. W. Wahl
Vice President
Bechtel Power Corporation
15740 Shady Grove Road
Gaithersburg, MD 10877-1454

Dear Mr. Wahl:

This is in response to your letter of November 20, 1985, to Mr. Dircks which
requests the NRC staff to reconsider its position, expressed in a March 22,
1985 letter to Consumers Power Company, which holds open certain of the
allegations made by E. Earl Kent regarding the Midland Power Station. The
staff indicated that the allegations would be subject to follow-up inspections
if and when construction at Midland should resume.

The information contained in your letter of November 20, 1985 has been
reviewed by the staff and all Midland allegations (other than those referred
to 01) are now considered to be closed.

Should you have any questions, please contact R. F. Warnick (312/790-5575) of
the Region III staff.

Orldical C.I W L7
1-;m G. Kcypier

James G. Keppler
Regional Administrator

See Attached Distribution

bcc: V. Stello, EDO
H. Denton, NRR
J. Taylor, IE
G. Cunningham, ELD
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. James W. Cook, Vice President ,

Midland Project
'

DMB/Docunent Control Desk (RIDS)
The Honorable Charles Bechhoefer, ASLB
J. Rutberg, ELD ,

Michael Miller,

Ronald Callen, Michigan
a Public Service'Comission
| Myron M. Cherry

Barbara Stamiris'

Mary Sinclair

'Lynne Bernabei, Governmen(P.E.)Colonel Steve J. Gadler
t

Accountability Project
'

Nuclear Facilities and
Environmental Monitoring
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